300413

comment@boardmantohemingway.com

From: EnviroLytical - B2H <info@envirolytical.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 14, 2015 1:34 PM

To: comment@boardmantohemingway.com

Subject: New Communication: | agree that Idaho Power must go back to the drawing board and

develop a plan that does not harm private land owners, farm lands, businesses and
ultimately, this pristine country that we truly love. P

Christine Rieb <starcatcheer@yahoo.com>

https://el2.envirolytical.com/communication/view/103036

| agree that Idaho Power must go back to the drawing board and develop a plan that does not harm private land owners,
farm lands, businesses and ultimately, this pristine country that we truly love. Please do not grant B2H authorization to
cross privately owned lands. The shortest path to a destination is not always the correct path. Can be used literally also.
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